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Cathedral of Saint Paul opens doors 

during Red Bull Crashed Ice  

 
 

(Saint Paul, MN)  While the world watches the action-packed Red Bull Crashed Ice 

event, spectators are invited inside the Cathedral of Saint Paul to warm up and take in the 

historic beauty.  This year marks the fourth consecutive year Red Bull Crashed Ice has 

staged its international competition over the front steps of the Cathedral, located at 239 

Selby Avenue, at the intersection of Summit Avenue, near downtown Saint Paul.    

 

The main event takes place on Saturday, January 24
th

, with practice runs and elimination 

rounds taking place Jan. 22 and 23
rd

.   

 

The Cathedral’s side doors will be open for the duration of the events on both Friday and 

Saturday evenings.  Doors are located along both the Selby and Dayton Avenues, with 

handicapped entrances available on both sides.   

 

Visitors are also welcome to preview a new photo exhibit, A Timeline of Cathedral 

History, making its official debut on Sunday, Jan. 25
th
  following the 10 a.m. Mass to 

mark the start of Centennial – 2015.  The exhibit is displayed on the lower level of the 

Cathedral across from the Welcome Center.  The Cathedral Museum, also on the lower 

level, will be open to visitors.  Check out the full calendar of events for              

Centennial – 2015 at www.cathedralsaintpaul.org/centennial.     
 

Cathedral Hours: The Cathedral doors are normally open Sunday through Friday from  

7 a.m. to 6 p.m. and Saturday 7:30 a.m. to 8 p.m. Guided tours are given at 1 p.m. 

Monday through Friday year round except on Holy Days and civil holidays. No 

appointment is necessary. More information is by calling our Welcome Center at 651-

228-1766. 
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